
 

 

Meet Board Member Marc de Rome! 
 

Marc is a Crowes Mills resident and works for RBC. Joining the Foundation Board in 2021, he 
seized the opportunity to express his passion for supporting community-based healthcare 
initiatives. In this capacity, he recognized a chance to support the wellbeing of people in 

Colchester County and surrounding areas through funding equipment and wellness-based 
programs at our local health centre. Marc loves to travel, play piano, and is an avid runner 

(during the warmer months)! 
 

FUN FACT – I’m a firm believer in filling your life with different experiences, taking yourself 
out of your comfort zone, and meeting as many people from as many different backgrounds 

as you can. 
 

“I appreciate the collective desire of board members to bring about positive change to the 
health centre. We all have a common goal of making CEHHC a top-tier, innovative health 

centre in the province that welcomes patients and provides top notch services.”  


